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Math Science Social Studies 

It’s hard to believe – but 

we will be finishing up 

quarter 2 on Friday, 

January 12! We have 

been working on solving 

addition facts (with sums 

between 0 and 20) and 

committing them to 

memory.  We have also 

been studying time to 

the hour and half-hour.  

The students have done 

a GREAT job with this!  

 

 

We will spend some time 

this month studying the 

many forms of water on 

our earth.   

 

 

First graders will be learning about 

landforms and bodies of water this 

month.  We will also continue to study 

maps. 

 

 

 

Greenville Elementary has a character 

focus for each month. In January, our 

focus is on being peaceful. 

 

LIGHT PROJECT 
WOW! We have had students collect ALL kinds of prizes for the 

LIGHT Project!! Keep up the great work. (Magic Rocks are the first 

prize – when you reach 5 stars!!)  Remember to try and keep the 

books for no longer than a week.  I understand things come up and 

families get busy.  If you need to keep it longer, it’s ok.  Just 

remember we have other students waiting to check out these books.  

 *Reminder: You can go at your own pace.  It’s ok to make a goal of 

10 instead of 50.  Every little bit counts. :) 

Important Dates 

January 12 – End of Quarter 2 

January 15 and 16 – No School (MLK Day & Teacher workday) 

January 29 – No School (Waiver Day) 



 
 


